
 

 
 

Capital Planning & Budget 
Maura Donnelly 
Agency Historic Preservation Officer 
 
780 Regent Street + Madison, WI 53715-2635 
(608) 263-5742 CELL (608) 712-6244 
  
Email :  mdonnelly@uwsa.edu  
 
 
 February 25, 2022,                                                                   Via: e-mail and hand delivery 

 
 
Tyler Barrett Howe  
Division of Historic Preservation - Compliance 
Wisconsin Historical Society   
816 State Street 
Madison, WI 53706-1482 
 

Re: UW-Milwaukee (Formally Columbia Hospital) 
Northwest Quadrant Renovation Project – 
Demolition - Building A - Mitigation Plan 
3321 North Maryland Ave 
 

 
WHS Reference #106495 
DFD Project # 17B10 
  
Tyler, 
I was reminded that we need to officially notify Wisconsin Historical Society all mitigation requirements agreed to in 
the 2/2/19 letter, have been completed. We were delayed in engaging the survey consultant due to his previous 
commitments, so we did not get all the items done the debated promised June 2020. The only delivery we still need to 
make is the physical thumb drive of the photos. See my notes next to the scope items below. 
 

1. We will undertake digital images of all elevations of the exterior, and character defining features of the 
interior, including photographs of the defining spaces such as lobbies, stairwells, corridors, gathering spaces, 
and a representative room from each floor. (The UW-Milwaukee Campus will accomplish this) (Photos taken 
10/6/2020. Due to the file size we will transmit to you via campus shared folder link and thumb drive) 

 
2. Written data:  We will compose a summary of the building history in a 200-300-word document for your 

agency to upload into the AHI. (The historic consultant to Kahler Slater will compose this) (Completed by 
Charlie Quagliana dated 9/30/2020) 

 
3. We will undertake a survey of UW-Green Bay, Parkside and Superior as they were not Certified Local 

Government’s (CLG) at the time of the recent UW System building survey. (It is our understanding the 
consultant had uploaded all the additional data into the WHS AHI.) 

 
At this stage we usually receive a response and approval from your office of the plan of action. We  look forward to 
our continued mitigation consultations for the demolition of the UW –Milwaukee NWQ – Building A.  Please do not 
hesitate to contact me should you have any additional questions or concerns. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Maura A. Donnelly 
 
cc:  Karen Wolfert  UW-Milwaukee 

David Hoffman  DFDM 
Koby Scheel  Kahler Slater  

  
  

https://panthers-my.sharepoint.com/:f:/r/personal/wolfertk_uwm_edu/Documents/NWQ/NWQ%20A%20Historic%20mitigation?csf=1&web=1&e=4z5o4e

